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July 30, 2003   Mason Planning Board 

 
In attendance:  Chris Guiry (ex-o), Bruce Mann, Pam Lassen (alt), 

Mark McDonald (chair), Janelle Cornwell (SWRPC) 

 
Absent:   Bill Downs (alt), Dotsie Millbrandt 

 
Call to order:  7:38 PM 

 
Next Meeting:  August 27, 2003 

  

Old Business: Reviewed June meeting minutes. 
 

Voting members tonight:   
Bruce Mann, Chris Guiry, Mark McDonald, Pam Lassen.   

    

Hearings So Far This Year 
03-01  Ken Grant, Abott Hill Road, minor subdivision 

03-02 Sylvain and Katheryn Fauteux, Sand Pit Road, Lot C-14-2 
03-03  Judith A. Gizara, Old County Road, Lot F13-1 

03-04 Robert G Swinimer and Kevin Rocheville 
 

New Business: Reviewed request from the Selectmen for a decision about how to file plats.  The Board unanimously 

agreed to send a designee to hand-deliver the plats.  
 

The Board voted unanimously to recommend Joe McGuire to fill the position of alternate.   
 

Discussed activities for next meeting in which there are no hearings.  All agreed that the time would be 

well spent with training offered by SWRPC. 
 

Adjourn: Motion to adjourn at 8:17 PM.  Approved.  Meeting adjourned at 8:17PM.  


